
 

2013 MHA Winter Meeting 

THURSDAY, February 7, 2013 
(snow date February 14th) 

LANTANA RESTAURANT – Randolph, MA 
(Rt. 28, 43 Scanlon Drive) 

 

PROGRAM 

 

 8:30 AM Registration – Coffee & Danish     

 9:00 AM Phase II Storm Water Regulations/Permits 

  New Tools for New Rules 
C. Carter Fahy, P.E., LSP. CHMM and Principal at Environmental 

Partners Group, Inc. 

 9:45 AM MassDot Construction Prequalification Program 
Jerrell Riggins, MassDot Director of Prequalification Department 

 10:30 AM Break 

 11:00 AM Legislative Update – Chapter 90 
Thomas Philbin, Senior Legislative Analyst/Coordinator of Advocacy 

and Outreach for Massachusetts Municipal Association 

 11:15 AM Transportation Update – News from MassDOT 
Richard A. Davey, Secretary of Transportation 

 12:00 PM Social Hour  

 1:00 PM Prime Rib Dinner 

Ticket Reservations:  $45.00 per person, including tax and gratuity, Payable in 
Advance.  Because we have to guarantee seating, there will be no refunds for tickets sold.  
Please FAX reservations to the Secretary and follow up with payment of this invoice. 

Please make checks payable to:  Massachusetts Highway Association and send to 
Massachusetts Highway Association, P.O. Box 41, Groveland MA 01834 
 

2013 Massachusetts Highway Association – Winter Meeting 
 
Please reserve   tickets for: Name   

 Company:   

 Address   

    

Enclosed is my check in the amount of  $   @ $45.00 per ticket. 
Please contact David Lane, MHA Secretary with any questions (978) 777-0001 x3015 (Fax: 978-774-8330) 


